From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 08 March 2013 08:33
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00321/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:34 AM on 08 Mar 2013 from Mr Ian Upstone.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land Including OS7400, 5257, 4976, 2661, And 5257 South Of Salt Way Adj To Bloxham Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE - 1000 dwellings together with a local centre including retail (A1), financial services (A2), restaurants (A3-A5), up to a combined total floorspace of 1000m2, employment space (B1) up to a total floorspace of 5000m2 with the B1(a) office component limited to a maximum of 2,500m2, associated car parking, a community primary school (including space for community uses (D1) and assembly and leisure uses (D2)), green infrastructure including formal and informal open space, amenity space, retained hedgerows, structural landscaping, supporting infrastructure (including gas, electricity, sewerage, water, telecommunications), sustainable urban drainage systems, new connection to the A361 Bloxham Road, pedestrian and cycling connections to the surrounding footpath and cycle network and any necessary demolition and ground remodelling 

	Case Officer:
	Laura Bailey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Ian Upstone

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Bodicote House White Post Road, Bodicote, Oxfordshire OX15 4AA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Professional Bodies

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The developer should take into account the Waste and Recycling guidance which can be found on the Cherwell District Council website http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/index.cfm?articleid=1735 Section 106 contribution of £67.50 per property will also be required. Thanks


